
 

 

                                            
 
 
23rd September 2024 
 
 

Pupil Attitudes to Self and School (PASS) 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
 
At Bangkok Patana, we believe in providing every student with the opportunity to realise their full 
potential. The Pupil Attitudes to Self and School survey provides teachers with additional 
information about each student’s attitude to school, their aspirations as learners and sense of 
belonging. 
 
 
We plan to introduce the online PASS survey to students in Years 4, 5 and 6 over the next two 
weeks. 
 
 
The survey takes approximately 20 minutes to complete and will not impact curriculum time. 
 
The aim of the survey is to gather data that will help us to support and monitor the social, 
emotional and learning needs of our students over time. 
 
 
If you would like more information about PASS, please follow this link.  
 
 
Regards, 
 
Carol Battram 
Vice Principal, Pastoral 

https://support.gl-education.com/knowledge-base/assessments/pass-support/general-information/information-for-parents/

